
 

Students, families, teachers and 
others are all invited. Please join us 
in celebrating the multilingual 
global leaders of Minneapolis 
Public Schools! 

 

Please join us for a 
Recognition and Awards 

Ceremony for recipients of 

MN Bilingual Seals  
and  

World Language 
Proficiency Certificates! 

Wednesday, 
October 10th  

4:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

Davis Center Assembly Room 
1250 W Broadway Ave 
Minneapolis, MN 55411 

 
 

Light refreshments will be served. 
Transportation available for students and 
families if needed. Please call 612-668- 5333 
or email Patti.Peterson@mpls.k12.mn.us to 
request. 
 
 

For questions about Bilingual Seals, please 
visit http://bit.ly/bilingualseals 

Felicitaciones!             Nrog koj zoo siab!                Hambalyo! 
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